13 July 1944

Dear Jeffreys,

I was not sorry to find myself excused from the journey on
Thursday, though the two visits to town I have paid since the flying
bombs were about were quite uneventful with no special inconvenience
about travelling. I heard this morning that the lecture and dinner had
been called off, so we have avoided making a fruitless engagement.

I hope, however, you will give me the pleasure of coming
some time during the next Winter series.

Yours sincerely,



